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The 2013 Alumni Spring Banquet

On March 16, TKU held the 2013 Alumni Spring Banquet. The event is an
annual ritual in which alumni return to Tamkang’ s Tamsui Campus to admire
the blossoming flowers, catch up over a buffet-style banquet, receive
awards, and showcase their skills in a variety of fun competitions.

This year’ s event began at the Shao-Mo Memorial Gymnasium at 9am. It
commenced with a host of fun sports contests, like golf-putting, a
basketball hoop shoot-out, and more. Then, at 1lam, alumni gathered at the
Student Activity Center for the Alumni Spring Banquet, hosted by the
President of the General Alumni Association for TKU Academic Departments,
Mr. Sun Jui-lung. During the banquet, awards were handed out to
outstanding department alumni. A total of 37 alumni were recognized.

To view the list of recipients, please visit the following TKU website:

www. f1. tku. edu. tw/news-summary. asp.
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The Spring Banquet drew over 500 TKU alumni.

President Chang (second from right), Mr. Loo Soon, President of the TKU Alumni Association Headquarters
(far right), and Mr. Sun Jui-lung, President of the General Alumni Association for TKU Academic

Departments (third from left), pose for a group picture at the 2013 Alumni Spring Banquet






